For Immediate Release 

6th December 2011

Landlords in the Private Rental Sector Sigh a Breath of Relief 
Stephen Faughnan, Chairman of the IPOA, welcomes the move by the Minister not to proceed with the proposal put forward by the previous Government in last year’s Budget, on property legacy relief.  

IPOA lobbied extensively; produced detailed documentation and evidence, including a survey to the Department of Finance and Revenue, in their impact assessment submission on property legacy relief, in their quest to have the budget measures announced last year retracted.  Mr Faughnan, reiterated that “it is quite clear that the proposals were unworkable and would have resulted in substantial and long-term damage, causing financial devastation for many people”.  The IPOA’s Submission on the impact assessment is available on request. 
The threatened withdrawal of the Section 23/50 legacy based relief caused, anxiety and apprehension among property owners.  The trust in the State had been badly eroded, people purchased properties, paid stamp duty based on a financial promise from the Government of the day and after they borrowed the money they were threatened with the withdrawal of the incentives, which was unjust.  

However Mr Faughnan is disappointed with the 5% surcharge being applied to this sector and the new PRSI Levy being applied on rental income from 2013.    
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